February 16, 2024 Spill Response Report
3600-gallon Fuel Truck-3 bins-leaking from front end of tank
Front-0 fuel, Center-18”, Back-2” of fuel remaining in truck.

On Private Property but spilling on to Boundary Ave.
Notified by SOA/DOT R.Ciletti of spill and requested DEC Response Connex key.

Notified Mayor D.Bonanno-Public Works Dept.-FVaska and S.Simeon and After-Hours Spill
Reporting Hotline number. Spoke with D.Gilikin & K.Kehlenbach regarding spill and contact
information for owners.

Posted notice on City of Aniak’s social media page.
Spill Response crew placed absorbent pads down and buckets underneath the fuel truck.
The Public Works Dept. inspected the site, made snow berms, and closed the roadway.

Owners (grandson) later checked the fuel truck and replaced some pads.

Saturday, February 17%, 2024
Spoke with Public Works Dept. for update and notified mayor and SOA/DOT.
Took pictures of Spill site. Requested help from other entities to help with clean up.

Spill Response Crew pulled and replaced absorbent pads.

Monday, February 19, 2024

Met at spill site with crew. Replacing saturated pads. Repost notice of road closure and
coordinate meeting for 2/20/24 at 11am.

Tuesday, February 20, 2024

Contacted owners and asked for permission to use the front of property for a containment
site for contaminated ice/snow. Met with Spill Response Crew-Planned to build
containment areas for ice/snow. Crew will gather supplies heeded and will be getting
containment area ready. Replaced absorbent pads as needed. Help community meeting to
request help from other entities.



Wednesday, February 21, 2024

Spill Response Crew used 16 barrels for a make-shift containment and utilized 3 large fuel
pools for contaminated ice/snow. Will need to wait for colder weather for remaining water
on roadway to refreeze to absorb remaining fuel. The road remains closed due to the light
sheen of fuel still on roadway.

Thursday/Friday, February 22/23, 2024

Still collecting some fuel with absorbent pads. The water is not freezing yet. Most pads are
still dry. Will wait over the weekend and colder weather to finish up scraping.

Tuesday, February 27t
Spill Response Crew picked up remaining absorbent pads-scraped remaining ice/snow.

Road was opened today.



